
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 21, 2009 
 
 
Kendrick J. Hafen 
Canaan Springs Water Company 
P.O. Box 623 
Santa Clara, UT  84765 
 
RE: Docket No. 08-2498-T01 Canaan Springs Water Company=s Tariff filed in response to the 

Commission=s Report and Order dated November 20, 2008 
Dear Mr. Hafen: 
 

The Public Service Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions 
received on December 8, 2008. 
 

The Division of Public Utilities has recommended that the Commission accept the 
revisions in the above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of 
January 7, 2009, have hereby been approved by the Commission. 

 
 
Sincerely,     
 

 
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 
 
 


